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26th April 2024 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
To contribute to our Design and Technology learning this term, Year 5 are visiting The 
British Beekeepers’ Association (BBKA) on Wednesday 8th May (5MJ) and Thursday 9th 
May (5JP).  
 
The children will travel to and from The British Beekeepers’ Association by minibus, driven 
by members of the Perry Hall staff, expecting to arrive back to school for 3:00pm. The 
children will be collected from their usual exit point.  
 
During our visit to the BBKA, the children will be watching a presentation about the 
production and conservation of bees and how they are important to our natural world. In 
addition, there will be the opportunity for the children to sample some of the honey made 
at the BBKA site. This will be done alongside a variety of other indoor and outdoor activities. 
 
As part of the risk assessment for the trip, the organisation have asked us to give consent to 
administer antihistamine cream in the event of a child being stung. However, this is merely a 
precaution as they have assured us that there has never been an incident of that nature at 
the site due to the rigorous preventative measures put in place. 
 
Your child is required to bring a packed lunch and water bottle for the day. If your child is in 
receipt of free school meals and you would like for them to have a lunch provided from the 
school kitchens, please indicate on the slip below.  
 
There is no cost for the trip but we are kindly asking for a £1.50 donation towards the fuel 
costs of the minibus, paid via ParentPay by Tuesday 7th May. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mr L Fellows 
Headteacher 
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Year 5 – British Beekeepers’ Association Visit – Wednesday 8th/Thursday 9th May 

 
Child’s Name: _______________________________________________ 
 
Class: _________________________ 
 

 I give permission for my child to attend the Y5 trip to the BBKA.  

 I give permission for my child to travel on the minibus. 

 I will provide my child with a packed lunch.  

 I give consent for my child to participate in the honey tasting. 

 I give consent for my child to receive first aid, including antihistamine cream if my 
child is stung. 

 My child is in receipt of free school meals and so I wish for the school to provide a 
packed lunch. 

 
Medical needs: __________________________________________________________ 

 
Emergency contact details: ________________________________________________ 
 
 

Signed: ________________________________________________________________ 
 

Date: __________________________________________________________________ 
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